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    ‘The school’s work to promote pupils’ personal development and welfare is outstanding’ – Ofsted October 2018 

 

 

Tuesday 17th September 2019 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

Parents Open Evening  

I would like to invite you to our school open evening on Wednesday 6th November between 4.00pm – 
6.30pm. 

During the evening, you will be able to talk with class staff about your child’s progress and how they 
have settled during the first half term of the academic year.  If you have any specific concerns and 
would like to talk privately with your child’s class teacher please contact school to make an 
appointment as this may need to be on another date. 

Ann Davies our school cook will also be on hand to chat about school meals and you will be able to 
sample a selection of tasters from the current menu.  Our wonderful Friends of Woodlawn volunteers 
will be providing refreshments and be able to share information about the fantastic fundraising they do 
for our school. 

We look forward to welcoming you at Woodlawn School for this open evening event and I would be 
grateful if you would complete and return the below reply slip to indicate your attendance.  If you 
require any further information in the meantime, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

Yours sincerely, 

 
Gill Wilson 
Headteacher 
 

School Open Evening  

I/we will/will not be attending the open evening on Wednesday 6th November 2019. 

Pupil Name______________________________ Parent Signature__________________________ 
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